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International travel options

Last updated 26 January 2021 at 8.55AM NZT

One-way 'Quarantine-free’ services from New Zealand to Australia are briefly unavailable. The Australian

0 Government has placed a 72-Hour hold on 'Quarantine-free' entry. Bookings for 'Quarantine-free' travel from
the 25th - 28th January 2021 will receive contact directly of any changes to your service once further advice
has been received from the Australian Government.

From 11:59 pm on Monday 25 January 2021, most passengers travelling to New Zealand must provide
evidence of a negative COVID-19 test result before departure. Customers transiting through New Zealand from
the United Kingdom and the United States must also meet this requirement. Learn more.
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